
Hello Pirate Parents!  

From our NDE Kitchen Manager, Mrs. DeRiggi: 

Hello everyone - Please be aware that school breakfast and lunch are both available for 
pick up for every child in the school district at absolutely no cost to you through June 
2021.  If you or someone you know is interested, I am able to answer any questions you 
may have.  Please call 732-505-5860 EXT: 320060.  There is someone in our school 
kitchen from 7am-12:30pm daily Mon-Fri.   

Thank you~   Mrs. M. DeRiggi, NDE Kitchen Manager 

From our family to your family, we wish you a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday next 
week.  Our school day on Wednesday, November 25th will end at 1:30pm, after 
dismissal.  School is closed Thursday, 11/26 and Friday 11/27 for Thanksgiving 
weekend.  

Stay safe.  Stay healthy.  Be well. 

Sincerely,  

Ms. Colleen McGrath, Principal 

Mrs. Dina O'Donnell, Supervisor of Instruction  

 


